
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/29/2016 2:36:09 PM
Subject: RE: Letter from Gov. Haley

Agreed.   But I can get on a call to hear him again if that is helpful.
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 2:33 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Mottel, Haley; Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Letter from Gov. Haley
 
I don't see a question from him. But either way you and Richele can call him. We don't really have anything new to 
say here.


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 29, 2016, at 2:23 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Please advise on how to respond. He has called my cell twice.
Thanks, KV
 
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 1:14 PM

To: Taylor, Richele; Patel, Swati

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Letter from Gov. Haley
 
FYI
 
From: Garryrolandsmith [mailto:garryrolandsmith@gmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 1:14 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: Letter from Gov. Haley
 
Thank you for sending this to us, Haley. 
 
As we discussed last week however, the Board and organization created by Act 432 is still in existence. 
 This entity is still a political subdivision of the State.  Therefore the reasoning for signing off on the 
transfer of the bonds does not hold water.  They could have stayed right where they were without tax 
consequences.  
 
Garry


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 29, 2016, at 12:50 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Members of the Delegation,
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Please see the attached letter from Governor Haley regarding the Greenville Hospital 
System. 
 
Thank you,
Haley
 
Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
 

<Greenville Delegation Letter.pdf>
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